
This year Peel Regional Police Chief Jennifer Evans served as the 2017 Community Chair for  
the 17th annual Peel TELUS Walk to Cure Diabetes supporting the Juvenile Diabetes Research  
Foundation. This event, held on Sunday, June 11, at Streetsville Memorial Park, Mississauga,  
was one of the premier events in our Region.

In celebration and recognition of the Community Chair, Chief Evans, for her commitment to the JDRF,  
we would like to extend an invitation to our community and corporate partners to join us.

 
Included in the evening’s celebration will be a sumptuous meal, a silent auction with all proceeds going to the JDRF,  
a presentation from the JDRF Youth Ambassador, and a few words from Chief Jennifer Evans.

Thank you for considering this invitation. Should you be unable to attend and still wish to be a part of the JDRF’s commitment to 
find a cure for type 1 diabetes, we will gladly accept any donation towards our Silent Auction. Tickets are $75 each or a table 
of eight is $600.

For further ticket information, or to donate a Silent Auction  
item for the Chief’s Tribute Dinner, please call:

905-453-2121 
	 Colleen Hawes	 Shawn Rice	 Geraldine McNulty
	 Ext. 4036	 Ext. 2100	 Ext. 2200 

We look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,  
Peel Regional Police JDRF Committee 

Chief ’s Dinner
& SILENT AUCTION

In support of Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2017

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2017 
AT SIX O’CLOCK IN THE EVENING

MISSISSAUGA GRAND BANQUET & EVENT CENTRE 
35 BRUNEL ROAD, UNIT 7, MISSISSAUGA

PLEASE JOIN US
R.S.V.P.BEFORENOVEMBER 10


